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Subject:
Good Faith Estimate $150 million BATA Refunding

A request for acceptance of a good faith estimate prepared by Public Financial Management (PFM)

covering the upcoming refinancing of BATA 2007 Series A-1 and 2007 Series E-

3 bonds.

Presenter:

Brian Mayhew

Recommended Action:
Committee Approval
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